
Attendance for w/c 16/10/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 93.10 

RT 92 

1J 87.86 

1L 99.33 

2G 99.03 

3R 95.45 

 
School’s Attendance – 94.60% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
 

 

 

 

Coleshill CE Primary School 

Thursday Newsletter 

 

 
3B 93.79 

4B 94.83 

4W 93.10 

5MB 93.67 

5G 94.48 

6B 97.33 

6J 94.84 
 

 
2nd November 2017 
  

 Best Class Attendance for w/c 16/10 – was 1L with 99.33%. If any class has 100% attendance 
for the whole week they will be rewarded with a non-uniform day. 

 Junior Christmas Panto (Y3-6) – please continue to pay via ParentPay if you have not already 
done so. 

 Ash End Farm (Y1 & 2) – please continue to pay via ParentPay if you have not already done so. 

 Operation Christmas Child – Shoeboxes need to be bought into school by 16th November. 

 Raffle Tickets – Envelopes must be returned by the morning of Friday 1st December. On the 
envelope please write child’s name, class number and amount. 

 Bag2School – Please help by donating any unwanted, outgrown clothes, soft toys, blankets etc 
and bring in the bags on the morning of Friday 17th November. 

 Poppy Appeal – Poppies, Wristbands, Friendship Bracelets and Snap Bands will be sold in the 
classrooms next week. 

 Lost Black Shoes – a pair or Clarks school black shoes size 3 have been lost by a Y4 child. 
Please return to the school office if you have these. Thank you. 

 
Midday Supervisor Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor. Could you spare 1¼ hours every day during term time to 
help with lunch time. Please contact the school for more information on 01675-463672. 
 
Staffing Changes for January 2018 
5MB – Mrs Muir has announced that she will be starting her Maternity Leave at the end of the Autumn 
term. The school would like to wish her well for her maternity leave and hope to see her and the baby in 
the New Year. 
 
Whilst Mrs Muir is on her Maternity Leave her class will be covered by Mrs Wood an excellent teacher 
who has taught at Coleshill C of E Primary School for many years. 
 
3B – Miss Banourah has decided to take some time out to gain experience of visiting other countries and 
experience their education system. She has announced that she will be leaving Coleshill C of E Primary 
at the end of the Autumn term. The school would like to wish her well on her travels and hope to see her 
again sometime in the future. 
 
However, the school has already interviewed for the post of Year 3 class teacher and has appointed 
Miss Griffin an excellent teacher who is experienced. She will be taking up her post in January 2018.  
 
The school would like to wish both Mrs Muir and Miss Banourah every success in the future. 
 
Roast Dinner Day – Wednesday 15th November 
British Chicken Joint or Fillet with Stuffing & Gravy or Chef’s Omelette  
 
Crispy Roast Potatoes, Fresh Seasonal Vegetables 
 
Syrup Sponge & Custard or Cheese and Biscuits with Apple Wedges 
 


